

TRENTON, NJ 08625-0001

CHRIS CHRISTIE

February 23, 2012

Dr. Dipika Shah NJDA Boardraember 723 North Beers Street Suite 2F Holmdel, New Jersey 07733

Dear Dr. Shah:

In honor of Children's Dental Health Month, I am pleased to recognize your commitment to providing New Jersey's children with reliable and effective dental care.

Dental professionals like you make valuable contributions to the health of our communities. Thanks to your efforts, the dental field in New Jersey continues to grow, and more of our children are able to receive the proper care through oral hygiene and dental education. I commend the work you have done to improve your practice year after year in order to provide your patients with the best possible care. Equally important is your involvement in educational initiatives that teach children the benefits of good oral hygiene. The dedication you have shown to the well-being of the children in your community will serve as an invaluable asset to future generations of New Jerseyans.

It is my hope that every child in New Jersey is afforded the necessary access to appropriate de ntal care. Thanks to your commitment, we are closer to achieving this noble goal. On behalf of the State of New Jersey, thank you for everything that you do to ensure our children have healthier and brighter smiles.

Sincerely.

Best w shes for continued success.